The Bassetts Fund for dissertation-related travel
Purpose: Dissertation research
Eligibility: Undergraduates
Deadline: End of Lent Term
Supporting Statement from: DoS

The College has a small fund to be used to support undergraduates’ travel that enhances students’ studies. There are no restrictions as to subject or destination but recipients of support from the fund should be prepared to write a short report about the benefits they have gained through their experience and how it has contributed to their academic studies.
It is envisaged that the fund should be used to support ambitious dissertation projects that a student would otherwise be unable to undertake. In most years a single award will be made, with preference given to students for whom no departmental support is available. It may occasionally be possible to make two awards.
To apply, please submit the application form. It may not be necessary to compete all elements for the form, but please give as much detail as possible. The application should provide some details of relevant expenses. You should include a statement of your proposed expenditure and a one or two paragraph account of the project and how you would benefit from receiving funds.
The deadline for applications is the end of Lent Full Term. The decision on awards will then be made. If funds remain unspent after this first round of applications, later applications may be considered.
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